
Drinkstone Parish Council 

Highways 

Report to the Ordinary Meeting Dated 3 February 2020 

Agenda Item; Councillor portfolios   

General 

There are no issues registered on Suffolk CC Highways reporting tool (which can be found at 
www.highwaysreporting.suffolk.gov.uk 
 
Pot holes (reported last month) on Dead Mans Lane/Hill Farm Lane are all reported as works being 
complete. 
  
SID (Speed Indication Display)  
 
Response from letter drop (asking if there were any objections), we have 
 
Residents backing for 

i) Rattlesden Road/Gedding Road 
ii) Site between Church and Substation 

 
Partial backing for the following where we have received no response from at least one 
resident. 

iii) Village Hall 
iv) Woolpit Road 
v) Rattlesden Road 

 
Objection from two of the three residents on Beyton Road. 
 
Therefore, I suggest we drop plans for Beyton Road., I suggest we proceed with the site 
adjacent to the Village Hall as the non-responder is sufficiently distant from the site. On the 
other two sites (Rattlesden Road and Woolpit Road) I shall endeavour to contact the non-
responders. 
 
 
 

Prepared by Cllr Paul Selvey     

http://www.highwaysreporting.suffolk.gov.uk/

